
More ice time.  For more kids.
Closer to home.

. .LeasideArena.com   Be a part of it   Donate today!



    “Yes, I would like to make a 2012 donation to support the building of  
     The second rink at Leaside Gardens.” 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
“We will be continuing our fundraising efforts during the construction phase of the arena project because for every dollar 

we can raise now, before the new rink opens, we will save as much as two dollars in financing costs which will help to 
keep ice rates down in the future.”  Brooke Biscoe, Chair, Leaside Memorial Community Gardens Board of Management. 

Name:  ___________________________________ 

Address: __________________________________ 

                 __________________________________ 

email: ____________________________________ 

phone: ___________________________________ 

 

Enclosed is my cheque in the amount of 

$___________________. 
(Cheques should be made out and mailed to: 
The East York Foundation-Leaside Area Expansion Project 
c/o 50 Merritt Road East York, Ontario M4B 3K6) 

 


